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21st March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Disneyland Paris - February 2026 
 
We are going to be running a school trip to Disneyland Paris over a long weekend in February 2026 (their 
Year 11 year) to attend the annual Computer Science convention they host. It is a fantastic opportunity for 
our young people to hear about the different journeys people take into the field of Computer Science and 
understand more about the careers they could consider. 
 
At this point I don't have any specific information for you; I am simply hoping to gain an understanding of 
numbers so that I can get a quote from the tour company we use, to then be able to come back to you with 
more details. 
 
As such, please could you email me (m.moloney@passmoresacademy.com) by 4th April 2025 as a registration 
of interest, you are not committing to anything at this point. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr M Moloney 
Head of Computer Science 
Passmores Academy 
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